

## Dear Parents/and or Guardians:

Throughout the school year events featuring students and staff may be photographed and/or videotaped. Often news media will request news items, pictures, or video, which may be broadcast on local cable stations, posted on newspaper websites and social media (Facebook, Twitter, etc.). In addition, District 62 posts photographs and/or video to the district website and social media (Facebook, Twitter, etc.). Although no compensation will be offered the participants in such photographs or videos, we would like the opportunity to share the special events in School District 62 with the community.

If you do <u>not</u> want your child(ren) to take part in a program that might be televised, or to be included in photographs/videos of school activities that may be broadcast or posted, please complete the bottom part of this form letter and return it to the principal of your school.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jane Westerhold	
Superintendent of Schools	
•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••	
Dear Dr. Westerhold:	
I hereby submit my request that my child(ren):	,
	, who
attend(s)S	School, <u>NOT</u> be
included in any photographs or videos which might be used in	local
newspapers, broadcast on local cable network, posted on the d	istrict website
and/or social media (Facebook, Twitter, etc.), or shown outside	e of the school
building.	
Name (Parent or Legal Guardian) Date	

Community Consolidated School District 62 Dr. Jane L. Westerhold, Superintendent

777 East Algonquin Rood
Des Plaines, Illinois 60016-6281
▼ 847-824-1136 ▼ F 847-824-0612
www.d62.org